
 

    
   

Our Ref: VGI.SHT/disneyextraspace 

1 December 2023 

Dear Families  

Disneyland Paris Trip – Extra Spaces  

We have had extra spaces become available for the Disneyland Paris Trip in April 2024. The trip will 

take place from Monday 1 - Thursday 4 April 2024, during the Easter holidays. 
 
The total cost of the trip is £660, if your child is interested in this trip, please email me 
directly on v.gibson@stowhigh.com by Wednesday 6 December 2023 at 15:10. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Ms Gibson 
Trip Lead 
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